
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
 

I-70 
 

WEEKEND CLOSURE! EXPECT DELAYS!  Eastbound and westbound will have 
varying lane and and adjacent ramp closures for pavement repair work from the 
Adams Interchange to Kansas Turnpike Authority Toll Booth, round the clock 
(24/7), overnight and weekends beginning Monday, July 25. Project work is scheduled 
to be completed by early September 2011. (New 7-19-11) 
 
WEEKEND CLOSURE! EXPECT DELAYS!  Westbound right lane and adjacent ramps 
will be closed from Danbury Lane to Urish Road for pavement repair work round the 
clock (24/7) beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, July 22 and reopening to all traffic at 6:30 
a.m., on Monday, July 25. Project work is scheduled to be completed on Monday, July 
25. (New 7-18-11) 
 
WEEKEND CLOSURE! EXPECT DELAYS!  Eastbound and westbound will have 
varying lane and ramp closures from Adams Street to Danbury Lane for pavement 
repair work on the weekend beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, July 22 and reopening to 
all traffic at 6:00 a.m. on Monday, July 25. Project work is scheduled to be completed on 
Monday, July 25. 
 
6:00 p.m. Friday, July 22 to 6:00 a.m., Monday, July 25 - Eastbound and westbound 
right lanes will be closed from Adams Street to Danbury Lane, along with the following 
ramp closures: Gage Boulevard entrance ramp to westbound I-70, followed by the 
closure of the MacVicar Avenue entrance ramp. No marked detours will be provided.  
 

I-70 & I-470 Interchange 
 
WEEKEND CLOSURE! EXPECT DELAYS!  Westbound I-470 will be reduced to one 
open lane from I-70 to 21st Street and the westbound I-470 to eastbound I-70 
entrance ramp will be closed for pavement repair work beginning at 12:00 a.m. 
(midnight) on Saturday, July 23, and will reopen to all traffic at 6:30 a.m. on Monday 
morning, July 25. A marked detour will be provided via westbound I-70 to Auburn Road 

mailto:kqualls@ksdot.org


exit, then turnaround and back onto I-70 eastbound to I-470 exit. Message boards will 
alert drivers to the marked detour. Project work is scheduled to be completed on 
Monday, July 25.  
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Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 
 

 

 

This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 

 


